
FRMA families, 
 
Here are some messages to look over: 
 
Calendar 

●​ No school on Monday, October 13. 
●​ Picture Retakes on Monday, October 20. 
●​ Scholastic Book Fair from Monday, October 20- Friday, October 24 
●​ Unity Day: Wednesday, October 22 
●​ Start of Second Quarter on Thursday, October 23. 
●​ School Improvement- Half Day for students (7:30 a.m.-11:00 a.m.) on Friday, October 

31. 
 
NJHS Shoe Drive 
Our National Junior Honor Society (NJHS) chapter is teaming up with the Aurora Lions Club to 
host a Sneaker Drive from October 13 to 31. We invite families to participate by donating gently 
used or worn-out sneakers. 

●​ Gently used sneakers will be donated to those in need. 
●​ Worn-out sneakers will be recycled to help protect our environment. 

A collection box will be located on the second floor near the front office (Door #1) at FRMA. 
This is a great opportunity for students and families to give back to the community and support 
sustainability efforts. Thank you for your support! 
 
Bully Complaint Form 
If your student is being bullied, you’re concerned that another student may be a victim of 
bullying, or if you have witnessed bullying behavior, please fill out this Google bully complaint 
form. Identifying information of the reporter will be kept confidential. Our School Counselor will 
read through the information provided and will contact you or your student. 
 
Coffee with the Principal 
This month’s meeting will be held on October 23 from 10:00 a.m.-11:00 a.m. in our LRC 
(library). We will discuss Satchel Pulse and bullying for October bullying awareness month. If 
you have any questions, please contact our Parent Liaison, Leslie Hernandez at: (630) 
299-7177. 
 
FRMA School Spirit Wear Store 
If you are interested in purchasing Fred Rodgers Magnet Academy spirit wear, please visit this 
link to our school’s online store. 
 
Parent University 
All East Aurora School District 131 parents/guardians are invited to the 6th annual conference of 
Parent University on Saturday, November 8, 2025 from 8:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m. at East Aurora 
High School, 500 Tomcat Lane. Enter through door 8. Pre-register today using this link. A 
variety of topics from birth to college will be covered in Spanish and English. Breakfast and 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSevydmxYSogShMCHKF7kPZ1N9QW26XyWTFScVuLD4q3aIEfWg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSevydmxYSogShMCHKF7kPZ1N9QW26XyWTFScVuLD4q3aIEfWg/viewform
https://fred-rodgers-spirit-wear.itemorder.com/shop/home/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdoqz8_6wHiooEl0NH1KbXLwmQ8kgVr2ZuYt-kgzXsWsh0_qw/viewform


lunch will be provided, as well as childcare for children ages 3-11 but you must register. If you 
have any questions please contact our Parent Liaison, Ms. Hernandez at: (630) 299-7177 or 
Melissa Diaz at: mdiaz@d131.org  
 
Resilience Education Center (REC) 
The REC currently has their schedule of classes (Art studio classes, Culinary Kitchen classes 
and Dance Studio classes) for families of Pre-K to High School students available on their 
website. To register for a class and see what’s available, please take a look at this link and call: 
(630) 299-7915 
 
Have a great long weekend! 
 
Brian Valek 
Principal 
Fred Rodgers Magnet Academy 
bvalek@d131.org  
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